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Torngat Area of Interest Feasibility Sessions 
 
The Nunatsiavut Government and Parks Canada are working together to assess the 
feasibility of establishing the Torngat Area of Interest as an Inuit Protected Area under 
the Canada National Marine Conservation Areas Act. 
 
Community engagements are being held in Nunavik and Nunatsiavut to discuss the 
feasibility assessment process, where the Steering Committee will share highlights from 
the “What We Heard Report”.  
 
You can get the latest on other feedback from key stakeholders and receive information 
on the revised boundary, share your thoughts, request further feedback, and answer any 
questions about the feasibility assessment process and next steps.  
 
Meeting have already taken place in Nain and Rigolet. 
 
If you are interested in joining the conversation, contact Torngataoi@nunatsiavut.com 
and marie.fernandes@pc.gc.ca 
 
Makkovik     Postville     Hopedale 
Tuesday, January 16   Wednesday, January 17   Wednesday, January 24 
6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.   6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.   6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
Arena Multipurpose Room Kaipokok Community Centre Assembly Building 
 
          
        
        
       
 

 


